Notice on New Return Address Settings

July 7, 2022
Dear business partner,
[bookmark: _GoBack]To provide you with more comprehensive, more convenient and secure dropshipping services, and following "New Return Address Settings for Seller Self-fulfilled Returns" policy recently issued by the Amazon platform, the SaleYee dropshipping platform has updated and maintained the return address information corresponding to the product in batches. Please be sure to check the return address corresponding to the product.

1. When downloading the product information, you can check the after-sale return address of the product. (If you have already downloaded the product data package, re-downloading the product data package will not consume your data package quantity this month)

2. Perform necessary after-sales address settings on your e-commerce platform. (e.g. Amazon already supports "New Return Address Settings for Self-Fulfilled Returns")

3. When making an after-sales appeal, select the type of "Return and Refund":
(1) If you select "Self-returned" in "Return Status", the platform will automatically display the return address corresponding to the product, and you do not need to fill in it yourself;

(2) If you select "Not Returned" in "Return Status", the platform will send you the return address corresponding to the product by leaving a message;

Please adjust your return information promptly and pay attention to the subsequent notification on the SaleYee platform in case of any new policy. 

We sincerely thank you for your support, understanding and tolerance for the work of the SaleYee platform. If you have any questions, please get in touch with your account manager in time for consultation. SaleYee will do its best to provide better service to its partners, thank you for your trust and support to SaleYee.
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